
Smithville Historical Society Summer Picnic 

August 8 2016 

Diane Merrill has offered to host the SHS summer picnic on Sunday, August 28 at her home on Echo 

Lake.  She suggests that we gather about 12:30 p.m. for social time, followed by a picnic lunch.  Please 

bring a dish to pass and your favorite beverage. 

Diane’s address is 158 Echo Lake South Lane.  South Lane can be accessed either by bearing left at the 

Echo Lake sign or by turning in further west on Echo Lake Road.  If you need directions, Diane’s telephone 

number is 656-8901. 

For planning purposes, we’d like to know how many will be attending.  Diane’s email is 

dmerrill@citlink.com, or if you reply to this email, I’ll pass the word along.  My telephone number is 656-

4781. 

We hope to see you at the picnic! 

Christine Buck 
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